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The Honorable Kellie Warren, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 346-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Warren: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 186 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 186 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 186 would remove the requirement in statute that, for a warrant or summons executed 

prior to July 1, 2014, affidavits or sworn testimony in support of probable cause cannot be made 

available for examination without a written order of the court, except when requested by a 

defendant’s counsel.  The bill would require affidavits or sworn testimony in support of probable 

cause to be made available to law enforcement agencies prior to the execution of a warrant or 

summons.  

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration indicates enactment of the bill could increase 

expenditures for the Judicial Branch because the bill’s provisions would require that affidavits or 

sworn testimony must be made available to law enforcement agencies prior to execution of a 

warrant or summons.  However, a precise fiscal effect cannot be estimated.  Any fiscal effect 

associated with SB 186 is not reflected in The FY 2026 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Trisha Morrow, Judiciary  


